
IMPORTANT INFORMATION! 
 

As of now, Buckaroo Rodeo Bible Camp 
2020 is scheduled for June 14-18, however it 

can potentially be rescheduled or even 
cancelled due to conditions created by the 

COVID-19 outbreak. 

Campers are still allowed to register for this 
years camp, keeping in mind this information. 

If registering for camp, DO NOT PAY.   
Select "Pay Later" option. 

 

We ask that you continue to pray for our 
camp as well as our country during this crisis. 

All Registered campers will be notified 
through email of all changes to this years 

camp.  If you are not yet registered and wish 
to receive these notifications, please "Contact 

Us" and request notifications. 

Thank You - BRBC Staff 


